



Featherstone Academy

The Avenue Featherstone Staffordshire WV10 7AS

Headteacher: Adam Gatrad

Tel: 01902 734167

Email <u>information@featherstone.uwmat.co.uk</u> <u>headteacher@featherstone.uwmat.co.u</u>

Monday 14th February 2022

Dear Parent/Guardian,

From Friday 4th March 2022, your child will attend swimming lessons each week at Cheslyn Hay Leisure Centre. Swimming is a compulsory element of the National Curriculum and all pupils are expected to attend every week. Your child will be taken to and from Cheslyn Hay Leisure Centre by our School mini bus.

Your child should bring every Friday:

- His/her swimming kit
- A towel
- Girls will need to bring a swimming hat

Please complete and sign the consent form below and return to school. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss Dunn

FEATHERSTONE ACADEMY

Child's name	Class	I give permission
for my child to attend swimming le	ssons at Cheslyn Hay Leisure Cen	tre every Friday beginning on
Friday 4th March 2022. I understan	nd my child will be driven by the sch	nool mini bus.
•	, ,	
Signed Parent/Guardian	Date	
(Person with parental responsibility)		







